
  

OHS Participates in Healthcare Community Forum  
Hosted By The Torrington Area Health District 

  

Please join the Office of Health Strategy (OHS) on Thursday, January 
16th at a community forum hosted by The Torrington Area Health 
District. OHS community outreach staff will discuss the agency’s 
mission as the statewide health strategy body, explain the Certificate of 
Need regulatory process and the state’s online information portal, and 
answer questions related to the recent affiliation for Charlotte 
Hungerford Hospital and Hartford HealthCare Corporation. This is a 
great opportunity for community members to discuss healthcare issues 
facing the state and region, and to stay connected to healthcare system 
decision-making.   

  
All community members are invited to attend.  

                                            Thursday, January 16, 2020 
                                          5:00 pm to 6:30 pm 

 

Torrington Area Health District 
350 Main Street, Suite A 

Torrington, CT 06790-5000 
 
  
  

Stay connected to OHS through our news briefings. Sign up on our 
homepage: portal.ct.gov/ohs  

  
   

  
  
  
  
  

https://healthreform.us10.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=3ae05c19d630308e6213859c6&id=3a5c0209d1
https://healthreform.us10.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=3ae05c19d630308e6213859c6&id=3a5c0209d1
https://portal.ct.gov/OHS
https://portal.ct.gov/OHS
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